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Join us as CBTB 
Celebrates

Schedule of Events
Friday, July 7th

6:00 PM 	 Pot Luck Kick-Off Dinner at the Pool.  
		  (BYO Beverages, Dish to Share & Pool Floats) 

Dusk		  Outdoor Movie  at the Pool

Saturday, July 8th

9:00 AM 	 Board Meeting at Clubhouse
2:00 PM	 CBTB Parade. Bring out your convertible, 
		  golf cart, lawnmower, etc.! Prize for best entry!  
		  Email CBTBay@gmail.com to enter the parade.

3:00 PM	 Games & Appetizers
		  Egg toss, kids games, shuffleboard and more!
		  Neal Garner Memorial Closest to the Hole Contest
 
5:00 PM	 BBQ Anniversary Dinner
		  $7 per person 13 + - $5 for kids 6 to 12
		  Children 5 and under are free�
		  RSVP to Susie Pierce at 804-462-7055 or  
		  CBTBay@Gmail by June 30

5-9 PM	 Live music - Anthony James Band
Events held rain or shine! Questions? 

Email CBTBay@gmail.com or call Deb Beutel

A Note from the President….
By Deb Beutel

Thanks for the awesome turnout for the annual meeting 
and election of officers.  I am excited to be a part of the 
Board and to continue on the positive course we are head-
ing.  It was an exciting morning watching the new AED 
being installed in the Clubhouse.  Keep on the lookout of 
an upcoming Heart Saver First Aide Class to be held later 
this Summer. 

In a desire to make CBTB a safer place for all our residents, 
in addition to the installation of the AED, we are going to 
be publishing a directory of all CBTB property owners, 
their lot numbers, and their CBTB street address, if avail-
able.  This will be helpful in case of any emergencies and as-
sist Emergency Responders if needed.  This directory exists 
solely for the purpose of hopefully allowing for increased 
communications with members and the Board, and cutting 
down on mailing expenses in the future, if we can get more 
email addresses to send out the newsletter and other perti-
nent announcements electonically.  This directory is not to 
be shared outside the Association, for commercial use, or 
for any other purpose. 

There is an Opt-in form is at the end of this newsletter. It 
will be available at the July 8th Board Meeting as well as on 
the CBTB website. This is so you can opt-in to voluntarily 
share your email address and phone number in the direc-
tory. (The directory will be printed and not shared with 
anyone other than your CBTB property owners.) I hope 
you will provide that information so we can continue to 
increase communications about events and issues at CBTB.

We have had several very well attended events in the Club-
house over the last several months, including two awesome 
brunches and fundraisers for the AED!  It is obvious we 
have many great CBTB cooks!  Hope to see more of you at 
future events.  Summer is here and I look forward to meet-
ing you at one of our upcoming events.  

You should have all received an email or seen the flyers 
announcing our CBTB 50th Anniversary Celebration 
scheduled for the Weekend of July 7-8th!  I hope to see a 
big turnout.  Thanks to the generosity of donations from 
private sponsors, the Anthony James Band will be playing 
late afternoon to early evening on Saturday.  It should be a 
great time and we have events and activities for all ages.  
                                                          		       Continued on Page 2



Board Meetings 
Held at 9AM CBTB Clubhouse 
on the second Saturday every 

other month. Get notifications by 
sending your email address to 

CBTBay@gmail.com
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CBTB Board of Directors
President  - Deb Beutel 

540-446-1770
Vice President - Susan Lindeman

Secretary  - Rebecca Nelson
Treasurer  - Sam Longstreet   

Board Members:
James Allen 

Robert Bennett
Jean Ehlman
Susie Pierce

Cristian Shirilla
Email the board:  

CBTBay@gmail.com

Visit us on the web
www.corrotomanbythebay.org

Stay Connected! 
Sign up for the CBTB email distribu-
tion list by sending your name, lot 

number and CBTB street address to 
CBTBay@gmail.com

Send CBTB Payments To:
Rivers Accounting

P. O. Box 406 
White Stone, VA 22578. 

For questions regarding payments 
please call 804-436-9211.

Rivers Accounting manages 
 all finances,  

billings and payments. 

Corrotoman Currents is  
a newsletter for property  

owners of Corrotoman by the 
Bay Homeowners Association.

Editor: Tara Linne

In Memory of Neil Garner
On May 18th, long-time CBTB resident Edward Neal Garner, 
passed away at Virginia Commonwealth University Medical Center 
of ARDS. His passing was a “shocking loss” for his wife of 51 years, 
Bettye S. Garner, family and friends.

Neal will be remembered at CBTB’s 50th Anniversary celebration 
on Saturday, July 8th during the “Neal Garner Memorial Closest 
to the Hole” contest.  Prizes for winners of Ladies, Men and 16 and 
Under groups. To participate, please contact Jean Ehlman by July 
1st at jehnorneck@gmail.com.

  

Get Connected! Whether you are new 
to the neighborhood, have a house in the community 
or haven’t visited your property in years, get the latest 
information. Send your email address to CBTBay@

gmail.com to be added to the email distribution list. Join 
in the conversation on our closed Facebook group. Send 

the email address your Facebook account is under to 
CBTBay@gmail.com to be added to the group.

Please do NOT park 
in the No Parking 
area near the boat 
ramp and kayak 

rack. Also keep the 
gate to the boat 
ramp closed!

Where is That  
Amenities Application?
Want to join the pool? Need a key to the 
tennis/pickleball courts? Want to rent a 
spot on the kayak rack at the dock? Or even 
rent the Clubhouse or Pavilion for a private 
function? We have one form for it all!  
You can download the amenities application 
from our website -  
www.corrotomanbythebay.org/amenities. 
 
Printed copies of the form are also available 
in the Clubhouse. Once you complete the 
form, please send it with your check and 
send it to Rivers Accounting, P. O. Box 406, 
White Stone, VA 22578 - or email the form 
and send payment via PayPal to CBTBay@
gmail.com.

In case of a cardiac 
emergency, there is  
an automated external 
defibrillator (AED) 
is located inside of  
the CBTB Clubhouse.

New Board Meeting 
Schedule

All meetings held at 9:00 AM  
at the CBTB Clubhouse

July 8, 2017
September 16, 2017
November 11, 2017

January 13, 2018
March 10, 2017

We have ordered CBTB T-shirts and koozies 
for the Anniversary, and if you missed the 
pre-order deadline,you can place an order 
during the Anniversary events. $15.00 for
T-shirts and $3.00 for koozies.  Don’t forget 
to RSVP by June 30th to CBTBay@gmail.com 
and mail in your payment of $7.00 per adult 
and $5.00 per child or PayPal to CBTBay@
gmail.com.  We look forward to a big turnout.  
There will be plenty of food, festivities and 
fellowship.

I also have noted an increased usage of the 
Clubhouse which is wonderful.  We will con-
tinue to plan both impromptu and advanced 
notice events over the Summer.  If you have 
an idea for an event please share it and we will 
see if there is significant interest.  

The pool looks great and I had the opportuni-
ty to take the plunge a few weeks ago.  Please 
remember to bring your wrist band and pool 
key so we can ensure that only “authorized us-
ers” are accessing the pool, and for safety rea-
son, keep the pool gate closed and locked and  
if you see anyone jumping the fence please 
politely ask them not to do so for their own 
safety.  Lastly, I rolled down several umbrellas 
while I was at the pool. Please remember to 
roll them down before you leave so we can 
keep them ship shape for a long time to come.

Congratulations on 50 years and here’s to 
another 50 years at CBTB!

Cont’d -- A Note from 
the President….



   NOTICE OF OPT-IN
    OF SHARING ADDITIONAL MEMBER INFORMATION

    

To:  Corrotoman By The Bay Home Owners Association
 
From CBTB Property Owner(s): _______________________________________________________________

Owning Lot(s): ____________________________________________________________________________

My CBTB Address (if available) is: _____________________________________________________________
  
The CBTB Association will be publishing a directory of all CBTB owners and their CBTB street  ad-
dresses.  This will be helpful in case of any emergencies and assist Emergency Responders if  needed.  It 
will also hopefully allow for increased communications with members and the Board, and, if we can get 
more email addresses to send out the newsletter and other pertinent announcements electronically, we 
may be able to significantly cut down on mailing expenses in the future.  If you would like the directory 
to include your email address, (and we hope you will), and/or phone number, please fill out the infor-
mation below.  I hereby opt in sharing my  additional contact information with other members of the 
CBTB Association:

(Please Print Clearly)

My email address__________________________________________________________________________
    
My phone number(s)_______________________________________________________________________
    
My mailing address________________________________________________________________
    
_________________________________________________________________________________________
  
 
This Opt In form shall remain in effect until changed by me.
    
Signed:_______________________________________________________________________
    
Print Name(s):____________________________________________________________________
    
Date:_________________________________________________________________________
    
    
Mail to:  CBTB, P.O. Box 99, Mollusk, VA 22517
Or email to:  CBTBay@gmail.com


